
Breckenridge Grand Vacations’ Grant Program 
 

Breckenridge Grand Vacations and its owners, Mike Millisor, Rob Millisor and Mike 

Dudick, who are the developers of Gold Point Resort, Grand Timber Lodge and the Grand Lodge 

on Peak 7 in Breckenridge, have announced grant awards to several Summit County nonprofit 

organizations. The benefiting organizations are: 

 Advocates for Victims of Assault 
Bristlecone Foundation 

 Carriage House Early Learning Center 
 CASA of the Continental Divide 
 Family and Intercultural Resource Center 
 Friends of the Dillon Ranger District 
 High Country Conservation Center 
 High Country Soccer 
 Keystone Science School 
 Little Red Schoolhouse 
 Mountain Top Children’s Museum 
 Summit County Youth 
 Summit Hockey 
 Summit Nordic Ski Club 
 Summit Medical Health Center Foundation 
 Summit Community Care Clinic 
 Timberline Learning Center 
 Upper Blue Elementary School 
 
 These grants were awarded through Breckenridge Grand Vacations’ newly instituted 

grant program.  Grant applications are reviewed and grants are awarded twice each year, with 

annual deadlines of April 1 and October 1.   

 “We are fortunate to be able to help in a small way the many wonderful people who are 

doing so many great things to make Summit County a better place for all of us,” said Rob 

Millisor, company vice president. 

 For more information on Breckenridge Grand Vacations’ grant process, please contact 

Kaira Adam at 970-547-4008.    
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